
 

 

www.stpaulknights.org secretary@stpaulknights.org  636-978-1900, extension 2      Fax 636-978-1944 

The Knight’s Tablet 
“Put on the armor of God and fight the good fight of faith.” – St. Paul March 26, 2025 

Upcoming Events 
Mar. 28 ~ Stations of the Cross 2:15 PM 

Mar. 27-29 ~ 40 hours of Adoration 

Apr. 4 ~ Shadow Stations 10:30 

Apr. 4 ~ Noon Dismissal, Spirit Day 

Apr. 7 ~ Confirmation 7:00 PM 

Apr. 11~ Stations of the Cross 2:15PM  

Apr. 17-21 ~ Easter Break 

Apr. 26 ~ First Holy Communion 

May 2 ~ May Crowning, Noon Dismissal, 

Jack & Jill Game 

Servers Schedule 

Mar. 24-28  R. Runge & T. Dyer 

Mar. 29  4:30 PM VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Mar. 30  7:00AM  B. Wunderlich & P. Mueller 

      9:00AM C. Hall & S. Schultz 

        11:00 AM N. Loy & D. Ferranto 

Mar 31-4  Ja. Roettger  M. Griesenauer 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-47960227-forty?useFullSite=true#/


 

 

Please join us for a monthly  family  rosary led by children on 

Tuesday, April 8 Doors open at 6:30PM. Rosary begins at 

6:45 PM.  All are welcome!  

HELP!! March Recess Volunteers  are needed on:  

March 28 & April 1, 2, 3, 8, 9, 10, 11  https://

www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-

49729409-20242025 

School News/Reminders: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-49729409-20242025
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-49729409-20242025
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-49729409-20242025


 

 



 

 



 

 

Hello! I hope everyone had a great spring break! We have a few days left for our 

PTO Show Me Dough Fundraiser! Please keep the following things in mind: 

 

*Order forms and payment are due on or before Monday, March 31. Please turn 

them in to the school office. If you have more than one student, all orders can be 

placed on one form. If you are unable to get the order form in on    Monday, 

please turn it in the next day. 

 

*If a purchase was made online it does NOT need to be written down on the pa-

per order form. 

 

*Extra order forms are available in both the school and parish offices. 

 

*Pick up of the FROZEN items is on Friday, April 11—just in time to have the 

Butter Braids ready for Palm Sunday or Easter breakfast! Items will be ready 

around 2:45 pm with pick up until 5:00 pm. Pick up will be in the same place as 

last year—the downstairs music hallway. 

 

*If you are unable to make the scheduled pick up time, please contact Lynette 

Waltersdorf. We will keep your items until you are available for pickup. 

 

Thank you so much for your participation! If you have 

any questions please call or text Lynette Waltersdorf at 

314-740-8585. 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

St. Paul 175th Anniversary Shirts  

are still available in adult sizes 

for $15. 

https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/430P9.

